Cothron, Tyler

From: Fechter, David D

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 4:23 PM

To: Haines, Marcia

Cc: Clark, Sara; Cothron, Tyler

Subject: RE: 437736 2 Starkey Road draft LAP Agreement

Thanks Marcia. Appreciate the quick response.

David D. Fechter, AICP, CPPB
Senior Department Administrative Manager
Public Works Department

From: Haines, Marcia <Marcia.Haines@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 3:56 PM

To: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Cc: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>; Haines, Marcia <Marcia.Haines@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: 437736 2 Starkey Road draft LAP Agreement

CAUTION: T7his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon David.

This agreement is standardized with language that is boilerplate and we cannot remove or modify the indemnification
provision.

Regards,

Marcia Haines
Local Programs Coordinator
Office of Program Management
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*Chat with me on Teams!

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:13 PM
To: Haines, Marcia <Marcia.Haines@dot.state.fl.us>




Cc: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: 437736 2 Starkey Road draft LAP Agreement

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Marcia- by County Resolution No. 06-70, the County does not indemnify other parties in most situations. Please advise if
FDOT will modify Paragraphs 15 b and c of the agreement so that each party is responsible for their own acts of
negligence? Thanks.

Dave

David D. Fechter, AICP, CPPB
Senior Department Administrative Manager
Public Works Department

From: Haines, Marcia <Marcia.Haines@dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 8:57 AM

To: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Cc: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: 437736 2 Starkey Road draft LAP Agreement

CAUTION: T7his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning.
Attached is the draft agreement for construction and construction engineering inspection (CEI) services of the
Starkey Rd corridor sidewalk from SR 688/Ulmerton Rd to East Bay Dr project. After your review is complete

and if you have no comments, please move forward with having the agreement executed.

Please return a pdf copy of the partially executed agreement to me by April 20, 2022.

Thank you and have a great day!

Marcia Haines
Local Programs Coordinator
Office of Program Management
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